GREETINGS

George Washington Carver High School Panthers:
This year, 2024 the G.W. Carver class of 1964 is planning a reunion gathering to
celebrate sixty (60) years after graduating from Panther Land. All George
Washington Carver High School attendees from the years of 1950 — 1978 and
guest, friends & family are invited to attend.
We look forward to seeing everyone!
This event will be held on September 14, 2024.
Location: Sheraton Houston Brookhollow Hotel

Grand Ballroom

3000 North Loop West (713) 688-0100

Houston, Texas 77092
From 6:00PM — Midnight “Cash Bar”
Ticket Price: $80 per person Attire: “Dress to Impress”
Payment Options:
Please send by Zelle to:
dflake@ekalf.net or Linda Austin -832-660-1600
Mail checks to: Linda Austin
7355 Walkers Forest Dr. Houston, Texas 77088
On Memo Line: G.W. C. 1964 60™ Class Reunion
All payments must be received by August 14, 2024

Method of making Reservations for Rooms at the

Sheraton Houston Brookhollow. Reservations for the event will be made by
individual attendees directly with Marriott reservations via reservations link or by
Calling 1(888) 236-2427. Traditional Guestrooms $89.00 per night.

Please reference “George Washington Carver C/O 1964 60™ Reunion.”
Reservations must be received by Friday, August 23, 2024.

PLEASE CONTACT:
Georgetta Harding Johnson Dorothy Flake
214-228-2625 832-723-3172
geo h_johnson@yahoo.com dflake@ekalf.net
Verna Hatchett Jordan Linda Baldwin Austin
281-260-0577 281-445-3974 or 832-660-1600

Vj_mink@hotmail.com austinlafox@yahoo.com




